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Endorsement Form for AB 249, California DISCLOSE Act

Unlimited special interest spending is subverting our democracy, deceiving voters with misleading ads 
while hiding who’s trying to buy elections.  That’s why we need AB 249, the California DISCLOSE Act.
It will let voters know who really is paying for political ads.  It will:

• Require the three largest funders of $50,000 or more of ballot measure ads and ads about candidates 
by outside groups to be shown clearly and unambiguously so viewers see who’s actually paying for them.

• Require ballot measure ads to show their largest true contributors, not misleading committee names.

AB 249 is the new version of AB 14 and follows up on 2016’s AB 700, which passed the Assembly on an 
overwhelming bipartisan vote of 60-15 and came within one vote of passing the Senate.  Authored by 
Assemblymembers Kevin Mullin and Marc Levine and sponsored by California Clean Money Campaign.

Please print clearly so we can list your endorsement properly.
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